
Dear Colleagues, 

 

With the date of the upcoming congress approaching, we are pleased to announce that we have just 

completed the programme and the abstract book, which are enclosed in this message. 

We would like to kindly ask you to confirm your interest in the catered lunches and your participation 

at the social event. The lunches for Friday 10th and Saturday 11th are available for the price of 120 

CZK each. The social gala evening will be held on Friday evening at the Institute of Anatomy, the 

tickets including meal and drinks are at 500 CZK. Please, confirm by return e-mail your intent to 

participate (or lack of it). 

Considering the ever-changing epidemiological situation, we urge the foreign participants to monitor 

closely the pages of the Ministry of Health or Ministry of Interior for up-to-date information 

regarding the regulations for entry to the country. We recommend you to be in possession of an EU 

certificate of COVID-19 vaccination or a recent PCR test. 

https://koronavirus.mzcr.cz/seznam-zemi-podle-miry-rizika-nakazy/ 

https://koronavirus.mzcr.cz/en/list-of-countries-according-to-the-level-of-risk/ 

 

Wishing you a good rest of summer, 

 

Ondrej Nanka 

On behalf of the organising committee 
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